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Fwd: TIMA | | Programme on "Strategic Leadership for Schools in a Changing
Environment"

From : SECRETARY OFFICE <secretary.pseb@punjab.gov.in> Thu, Sep 12, 2024 09:18 AM
Subject : Fwd: IIMA || Programme on "Strategic Leadership for

Schools in a Changing Environment"
/ U q- 24
\% To : ACADEMIC AND PLANNING BRANCH 1%
\f\Q\ AN <academic.pseb@punjab.gov.in> : P/mw \ |

From: abhishek-exed@iima.ac.in

To: "SECRETARY OFFICE" <secretary.pseb@punjab.gov.in>

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 9:55:40 AM o o
Subject: IIMA || Programme on "Strategic Leadership for Schools in a Changing ~
Environment" v

Dear Madam/Sir,
Greetings from 1IM Ahmedabad!
We are happy to inform you that we are offering a programme on Strategic

Leadership for Schools in a Changing_Environment scheduled during September
30 - October 4, 2024 at IIM Ahmedabad campus.

This programme draws from in-depth and extensive research conducted by IIMA faculty
about schools in the Indian context. It utilises a mix of participative pedagogy that
includes context-specific case studies from schools across the country, structured
exercises, role play, group discussions and presentations. The programme will provide
adequate opportunity for participants to discuss and examine their current practices,
share their experiences and learn from each other.

This programme is meant for Principals of senior secondary schools (with classes up to
Xll) affiliated to state, national or international boards. A few individuals with a
background in managing schools or being promoters of schools may be considered on a
case to case basis. ‘

https ://ema.‘l.gov.in/h/printmessage?id=C:-24680&tz=Asia/Kol kata&xim=1




